
STATE OF CALJFORNIA 

OFFICE OF TRAFFIC SAFETY 
2208 KAUSEN DRIVE, SUITE 300 
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(916) 509-3030 
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June 18, 2014 

Eugene Clendinen 
Chief Administrative & Financial Officer 
San Francisco District Attorney's Office 
850 Bryant Street, Room 322 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Mr. Clendinen: 

EDMUND G. BROWN JR. , GOVERNOR 

Grant No. DI 1527 

CALUORWIA OJflCI or TRAJJIC ..... ,, 

Congratulations! Through a competitive process, the Office of Traffic Safety (OTS) has tentatively 
approved your funding request for the proposal titled "Alcohol and Drug Impaired Vertical 
Prosecution Program .. in the amount of approximately $287,624.00. 

Your OTS Coordinator will contact you, to discuss your proposal and explain the Grant Agreement 
process. It is our goal to have all new grants start no later than October I, 2014. If approval from a 
City Council or the Board of Supervisors is required, you should begin that process now. Do not incur 
grant reimbursable costs prior to the receipt of your official approval packet from OTS or before your 
grant start date. 

OTS will initiate a statewide media news release regarding 2015 proposals selected for funding. Your 
agency should not publically announce this tentative award until the grant agreement is fully 
negotiated and signed by OTS. 

Again, congratulations on the success of your proposal. If you have any questions, please contact 
Ron Miller, Operations Coordinator, at (916) 509-3020 or e-mail at ron.miller@ots.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

RHONDA L. CRAFT 
Director 

RM:kn 



STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

OFFICE OF TRAFFIC SAFETY 
2208 KAUSEN DRIVE, SUITE 300 
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June 20, 2014 

Eugene Clendinen 
Chief Adm in & Financial Officer 
San Francisco District Attorney's Office 
850 Bryant Street, Room 322 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Mr. Clendinen: 

EDMUND G. BROWN ,JR., GOVERNOR 

CALIPORNIA OPflCI 
OP TRAPPIC IAPITY 

Thank you for submitting your traffic safety proposal titled "Public Awareness, Education & 
Change: A Campaign to Reduce Pedestrian & Bicyclist Fatalities. '· Through a competitive 
process, the Office of Traffic Safety (OTS) evaluated and prioritized more than 389 proposals. 
Unfortunately, upon completion of the proposal review process, your proposal was not selected 
for funding during this funding cycle. 

OTS reviews proposals against several criteria including potential traffic safety impact, collision 
statistics and rankings, the se1iousness of identified traffic safety problems, and the amount of 
funding available for new grants. Please view our website, www.ots.ca.gov, for information on 
future funding opportunities. OTS plans to solicit proposals again in November for the next 
funding cycle. 

Thank you for your patience and interest in traffic safety. If you have questions, contact 
Mark Talan, Regional Coordinator, at (916) 509-3029 or e-mail at mark.talan@ots.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

RHONDA L. CRAFT 
Director 

MT:kn 


